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* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Subtitle of House Bill No. 1425 

"AN ACT FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION - 

DISBURSING OFFICER - MISCELLANEOUS GRANTS AND EXPENSES AND VARIOUS 

AGENCY TRANSFERS APPROPRIATION FOR THE 2007-2009 BIENNIUM." 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

Amendment No. 3 to House Bill No. 1425. 
 

Amend House Bill No. 1425 as engrossed, H3/21/07 (version: 03-21-2007 09:55) 
 
 
Insert new SECTIONS immediately following SECTION 67 to read as follows: 
"  SECTION 68.  SPECIAL LANGUAGE.  NOT TO BE INCORPORATED INTO THE ARKANSAS 
CODE NOR PUBLISHED SEPARATELY AS SPECIAL, LOCAL OR TEMPORARY LAW.  FUNDING 
TRANSFER.  Immediately upon the effective date of this act, the Chief Fiscal 
Officer of the State shall transfer on his or her books and those of the 
State Treasurer and the Auditor of the State the sum of two million three 
hundred sixty-one thousand nine hundred sixty-two dollars ($2,361,962) fund 
balances from the State Administration of Justice Fund to the Constitutional 
Officers Fund to provide funds for a pilot program for District Court Judges 
that are employees of the state of Arkansas. The provisions of this section 
shall be in effect only from July 1, 2007 through June 30, 2009. 
 
   SECTION 69.  SPECIAL LANGUAGE.  NOT TO BE INCORPORATED INTO THE ARKANSAS 
CODE NOR PUBLISHED SEPARATELY AS SPECIAL, LOCAL OR TEMPORARY LAW.  FUNDING 
TRANSFER.  Immediately upon the effective date of this act, the Chief Fiscal 
Officer of the State shall transfer on his or her books and those of the 
State Treasurer and the Auditor of the State the sum of six hundred eighteen 
thousand eighty dollars ($618,080) fund balances from the State 
Administration of Justice Fund to the State Central Services Fund to provide 
funds to implement local security and emergency preparedness plans for 
circuit and district courts by the Administrative Office of the Courts. The 
provisions of this section shall be in effect only from July 1, 2009 through 
June 30," 
 
 
AND 
 
Appropriately renumber subsequent SECTIONS of the bill. 


